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2019 SUMMER SEASON LAUNCH 

TUI FLY LAUNCHES A NEW ROUTE FROM ITALY: 
MILAN-BERGAMO - CASABLANCA (MOROCCO) 

 
The airline TUI fly continues to expand its network in Italy and will be connecting Milan Bergamo Airport 
with Casablanca in Morocco. This new route will be operative from 8 June 2019, offering two direct flights 
per week. 

 
 

As from 8 June 2019, the airline TUI fly will be connecting Milan Bergamo Airport with the Moroccan city of 
Casablanca. The launch of this new route is good news both for the Moroccan community resident in Italy and 
for Italian tourists who plan to visit Morocco. 

 

TUI fly now operates flights to Casablanca and Marrakesh from 4 Italian airports: Milan Malpensa, Turin, 
Bologna and - from next summer - Milan Bergamo. TUI fly is thus continuing to grow in Italy, demonstrating 
that its services are capable of responding to client demands thanks to a fleet of latest-generation aircraft, 
quality services and attractive fares. 

 
 
 

New route Milan Bergamo - Casablanca 
 2 direct flights per week, on Tuesdays and Saturdays; 
 From € 49.99 each way. 

 
There are various ways to book: 
• On the website www.tuifly.ma. 
• Via the call centre, on 895 895 3300 (from within Italy). 
• With travel agents and online agencies. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
About TUI fly 

TUI fly is the second largest Belgian airline and is part of the TUI international tourism group, which with a fleet of more 
than 150 aircraft is one of the largest air transport groups in Europe. In 2017 TUI fly transported 3.7 million passengers. 
With an average age of 7 years, its fleet of 33 aircraft is young and modern. Its services cover 224 routes and connect 126 
airports. 

http://www.tuifly.ma/

